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TO:  H.E Alex Engelhardt 

     GAMMA President 

Date: 29th of January 2022 

Dear President Engelhardt, 

 

It was with great pleasure as President of the Association of African Sports Confederation 

(AASC-UCSA), that we welcomed the African Mixed Martial Arts Confederation (AMMAC) as 

an affiliate member of the AASC-UCSA earlier this year.  

With this membership I would like to thank you and all those involved with the Global 

Association of Mixed Martial Arts (GAMMA) for your guidance and leadership together with 

AMMAC to have the sport of Mixed Martial Arts (MMA) recognised in Africa. 

I was delighted to attend, at the end of last year, the founding Congress of the AMMAC, 

together with the Secretary General Dr. Emad El Bannany and to have the opportunity to meet 

with you in person along with all Honorable attendees and announce the Mixed Martial Arts 

African Confederation from the headquarters of the Association of African Sports 

Confederations AASC-UCSA, the house of all sports in Africa.  

As a fast-growing sport globally for fans and athletes alike, it is very important for us as an 

organisation to promote the inclusion of MMA into the culture of African sports. We believe 

that the sport can flourish across our continent, and we want to be considered as one of the 

strongest continents for the sport in the future.  

The AASC-UCSA recognizes GAMMA as the official international governing body and the 

AMMAC as the only federation for MMA in Africa. We fully support and believe in the values 

of GAMMA and that GAMMA will take all the necessary steps and measures to provide the 

full support needed to the African Continent and sport development in Africa and all over the 

world. 

 
 
With Respect and Gratitude  
 

 

Major General Ahmed Nasser  
President  
 

http://www.ucsa-aasc.org/

